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School buses 

We are getting an increasing number of reports from the bus companies that some pupils are routinely 

trying to get on the bus without their pass or a valid ticket / travel card. The bus companies say if this 

continues they will instruct drivers to refuse travel to those pupils without passes / tickets / travel cards. 

As a school we support this move as we are working to prepare children for adult life. On the odd 

occasion a child forgets or loses their pass, they should see a member of staff who will be able to assist 

and ensure they get home safely. Parents are politely reminded it is their responsibility to get their 

children to and from school every day. Thank you for your support with this. 

Middle School Governor 2025 

Are you looking to make a difference in your local community from 2025? 

We are looking to recruit a school governor for Kirkburton and Scissett Middle Schools. School governors 

are responsible for overseeing the management side of a school. Serving as a school governor is a highly 

rewarding experience, offering numerous personal and professional benefits. Including the chance to 

experience leadership at board level, networking and developing your technical and interpersonal skills. 

Governors bring expertise from their own life experiences. Our governing board has governors with a 

range of skills and backgrounds. To be a school governor, you don’t need any specific qualifications. 

If you are a parent, grandparent, work in a local business or live in the local community and want to 

make a difference for your local middle schools please get in touch. 

If you would like any further information, please contact Sorrel Hellewell on shellewell@themast.co.uk 

or call on 01484 865444. 

 

John Jolly 

Chair of Middle Schools’ Governors 

A special Thank you 

We would like to say a big thank to the following business that very kindly donated to our Christmas 

Fayre raffle: 

Just My Look 

Paisley Properties, 

Skelmanthorpe  

Bagden Hall Hotel, Scissett 

The Beauty Shop, Skelmanthorpe  

The House of Oak, Scissett 

The Pie Hall, Denby Dale 

Term Time Wear, Huddersfield  

Friends of Flockton 

Nail Spa, Scissett 

The George Inn, Upper Denby 

Top Class School Wear, 

Skelmanthorpe 

The Whole Groom, Shelley  

Cakey's, Scissett 

Thinking of You, Denby Dale 

Emley AFC 

Pipers, Skelmanthorpe  

Gordon and Frank's Coffee 

House, Denby Dale  

The White Hart, Denby Dale 

Anne Hirstle 
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Year 7 Pantomime Trip 

On Tuesday 17th December, our Year 7 pupils enjoyed a fantastic afternoon at Barnsley Civic watching 

Jack and the Beanstalk. Produced by Panto-ever-after, the show had students in fits of laughter 

throughout. We really can’t recommend this panto highly enough! Exceptional acting, singing and set 

design with a constant stream of hilarious jokes. We are looking forward to next year already! 

This panto is running until the end of December at Barnsley Civic and would make a fantastic family 

activity over the festive break! 

(Photos taken from Barnsley Civic’s social media channels) 
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Care Home Choir Visits 

Our choir were full of Christmas cheer this week, visiting Scissett Mount and Aden Lodge care homes. 

Enjoying a mix of carols and more modern festive tunes, the residents were singing and dancing along 

and were very grateful for our visit. We also featured our talented trombonist Lucas. One resident told 

me she was herself once a music teacher and hearing children sing brings back lots of very precious 

memories. Well done choir! 

Please follow this link to hear some videos of our performances.  

 

Christmas Concert 

We are looking forward to welcoming many of you to our rearranged Christmas Concert on Thursday 

19th December. Performers need to arrive at 6pm, concert starts at 6.30pm with an estimated finish of 

8.15pm. Performers will need to enter through the Yard 1 door, families through reception.  

We’ve an action packed program with performances from Wind Band, String Ensemble, Guitar Ensemble 

and Pop Choir as well a number of solo singers and instrumentalists, dance acts, a fantastic pantomime 

and even the staff band. We’ll share photos on our Facebook page as soon as we can! 
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Musica Kirklees Performances  

A highlight of the Scissett calendar is the annual visit of the Musica Kirklees Rock Band and The Musica 

Kirklees Staff Orchestra to perform for Years 8 and 6 respectively. Over 400 of our students experiencing 

high quality live music, learning about the instruments that form the ensembles and for some of our 

most advanced musicians, a chance to sit beside professionals and play too.  

Please follow this link to hear videos of the orchestra in action on Tuesday. After the Rock Band has 

visited on Thursday afternoon we will upload some clips to our Facebook page too.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child has been inspired to start learning an instrument then for more information please visit the 

Musica Kirklees website for information about getting started. If your child is eligible for free school 

meals, then please email mosborne@themast.co.uk as the school may be able to support with the cost 

of lessons.  

In addition to this, some Musica Kirklees instrument teachers are offering Give it a Go taster lessons. If 

your child would like to take part in these taster lessons, please complete the Microsoft Form below by 

Monday 23rd December. Once completed and the deadline has passed, the respective instrument 

teacher will be in touch with you to arrange your child's taster lessons in the new term.  

https://forms.office.com/e/HZj7YrPHSi 
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Strings Workshop at Dewsbury Town Hall  

 

Our orchestral strings players recently enjoyed 

an inspirational day of workshops with the 

Benedetti Foundation at Dewsbury Town Hall. 

Thank you to Musica Kirklees for organising this 

fantastic event! Pictured is Freya, Year 7, 

expertly conducting a warm up exercise.  
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Dates For The Diary  

Friday 20th December - School closes for Christmas holidays 

Monday 6th January - School re-opens following Christmas holidays  

Wednesday 8th January - Harry Potter Trip for Year 6  

Thursday 9 January - Harry Potter Trip for Year 6  

Friday 10th January - Harry Potter Trip for Year 6  

Shelley Pyramid Dance Festival  

A huge well done to Dance Club who rocked it earlier this month at the Shelley Pyramid Dance Festival 

with a routine choreographed to 'Hot Chocolate' from the Polar Express. This fantastic annual event 

celebrates dance from across the Shelley pyramid of schools, from reception to Year 13. 

A huge thanks to our awesome dance teacher Amélie. If your child is interested in joining dance club 

after Christmas please email mosborne@themast.co.uk. All abilities and experiences welcome! 
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Happy Christmas  

We would like to wish all of our families a very Happy Christmas and a healthy New Year. We look 

forward to seeing you all in 2025.  
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